

Moss Lane
Timperley
Altrincham
WA15 6LJ
T: 0161 980 4075
E: office@forestschool.co.uk
W: www.forestschool.co.uk
#theforestway

11th January 2024

Dear Year 2 Parents,

Year 2 Tie and Top Button Challenge!

Your child was recently set a challenge by myself to learn how to knot a tie and fasten a top button. As Year 2 children, we like to give them added tasks in order to heighten ownership and independence over their own learning goals, whilst at the same time, making it fun and interactive.

The 'tie and top button challenge' is an initiative that will take place this half term and into the next, resulting in a ceremony taking place after the half term holiday on Friday, 23rd February.

At Forest, we aim to pride ourselves on presentation and a smart uniform. This is a fun and stimulating challenge, not one that your child should become fazed or worried about.

In the meantime, Mrs Bradley and Mrs McClearn will continue to work with the children in preparing them to knot their own ties and fastening top buttons.

Having spoken to the children they are all very excited to take on my challenge to become the smartest Year 2 in town!

Yours sincerely,

G Booth

Graeme Booth









